MATATALAB CO.,LTD

Date: Jun. 14, 2023

Subject: Request to change in Identification
To Whom It May Concern:

This application for Change of Identification request a new FCC ID as stipulated in 47CFR
2.933(b) for presently authorized equipment.

This application by MATATALAB CO.,LTD will establish a new FCC ID under
FCC ID:2APCM-MTTSMO1 for the purpose of marketing.

The original grant to Beaver Technology (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd.
FCC ID:2A6VM-DDL-M1 will remain in effect.

Per 2.933(b)
1) The original identification is FCC ID: 2A6VM-DDL-M1

2) The original grant date is05/17/2022

3) The equipment is electrically and functionally identical. Only the applicant name , address,
Product name , label, and FCC ID number are different.

4) The original test results are applicable and representative of this change ID device
5) Exterior photographs are included in this application

e QL'D/*

Client's name / title: Chi Zhang / Product Manager

Client’s signature:

Telephone: 13538214502

Email: czhangce@matatalab.com
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